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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, March 7                        Newsletter #23 

Upcoming Events 

Book Fair visit………………Tuesday, March 11 

Pizza Bingo Night…………..Tuesday, March 11 

Parent teacher conferences………..March 25 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 

Next week is our book fair and Pizza 

Bingo nights.  We will go as a class 

to the book fair on Tuesday, March 

11.  You are welcome to send 

money with your child that day or 

set up an e-wallet using the 

information sent home earlier this 

week.  If you send cash, please put 

it in an envelope or bag with your 

child’s name.  

 

Pizza Bingo for 2nd grade is on 

Tuesday, March 11 from 5:30-7:00.  If 

your child has a sibling in another 

grade, feel free to come on a 

different night if that works better for 

your schedule.    

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 
 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Art 
 

 

Homework  
Spelling: Study these words: 

laugh, please, several, else 

CHALLENGE words: biography, money 

 

Math:  Pages 107-108. Turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!   
Reading:  Read 15 minutes every night.   

  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: This week we read 

biographies.  We learned about 

Cesar Chavez and Abraham 

Lincoln.  We used timelines from 

these texts to understand important 

events.  This week was also Read 

Across America Week!  We 

participated in a second grade 

basketball-themed reading 

challenge.   

Spelling: This week we learned 

about words with au/aw like in straw 

and laundry. 

Math: We finished Unit 7 and took a 

test.  We started Unit 8, which covers 

money and time.    

Writing:  We started writing our own 

informational stories, including an 

introduction and facts.       
 


